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For our Russian Speaking Families: Уважаемые родители, если вам нужна помощь в переводе этого 
информационного бюллетеня, у вас есть какие-либо вопросы, проблемы или вам нужна дополнительная 
информация о PCSNW, у вас есть возможность сделать это, связавшись с нашим секретарем Дианой Лозовик 
(360)318-1347 или, Надя Горун (360) 201-5292. Большое спасибо за то, что вы есть частью нашей школы! 

 

Next week we look forward to having a fun day as we take part in  
Read Across America!  Reading is so important for the academic  

success of all our students – so we want to celebrate!  If Dr. Seuss 
was still alive, he’d celebrate his 118th Birthday on March 2 – so  
we are going to have a dress up like a Dr. Seuss book character  
day on Wednesday, March 2nd (if you need some ideas, pop in the  

office for some ideas from other Dr. Seuss days at other schools! 
Not only are we going to dress up, we will have some readings as  
well as some author visits via Zoom!  There was a donation given 

to PCSNW for Mr. Sigmund Brouwer & Mrs. Nikki Bergstresser  
who have written some pretty cool books and will hopefully  
inspire your kid(s) to write!  Looking forward to this fun day! 

 

  

“All Scripture is breathed out by God and profitable for teaching, for reproof, for correction, and for training in 
righteousness, that the man (or woman) of God may be competent and equipped for every good work.” (added 
“or woman” to include all)         2 Timothy 3:16-17 

 
Tuition & Registration 2022-2023 is in print and available to peruse in the office (on the bulletin board 

 
School Calendar has been updated and can be found on the bulletin board in the office – and on our website – the 

link under the Calendar tab.  

 
Clean surfaces, sanitized bathrooms, supervised children…still needed – please call the office if you can 
help once, a few times, or weekly! 
 
Spring Plant Fundraiser –bring form & funds to the office anytime before March 30th  for tickets that can be 
passed along to who bought plants…and they can use the ticket to get their items from Pacific Growers!  

 
Re-Enrollment will be open starting March 15th, 2022. Enrollment for new families will open March 31st, 2022 – at 
that point, it will be a “first come, first served” approach.  
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Auction – our silent & live auction (includes dinner!) is on Friday, May 13th @ 6pm!  Mark your calendars! 


